

STATE OF NEW JERSEY

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
P.O. BOX OO1
TRENTON
O8625
(609) 292-6000

CHRIS CHRISTIE
GOVERNOR

September 13, 2011

Dear Friends:

I understand that Hillside Candy volunteers participated in a clean up of Weequahic Park in Newark. I am writing to thank all of you for your efforts.

I applaud Hillside Candy for its participation in community development and attention to the well-being of New Jersey's residents. Since the 1890's Weequahic Park's expansive 311 acres have served the families, golfers, joggers and nature lovers of New Jersey and I am sure all those who use the park will appreciate Hillside's contribution.

Again, thank you to all the participants of the clean up. Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Chris Christie Governor